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CB: Can you present yourself? 
 
DS: I’m David Stump ASC, I’m a director of photography, a 
visual effects director of photography I also do visual 
effects supervision, I do stereography and I’m an author.  

CB: What does it means that the same movie received Best 
Cinematography and Best visual effect in the Academy 
Awards during the last 5 years? 

DS: I think what that does means it that visual effects 
are more integral to story telling, they are a bid part 
of the kinds of movies that stretches our imagination and 
takes us to places that we had never been before. Visual 
effects is really stretching the boundaries of 
storytelling, and cinematography and visual effects work 
hand and hand to accomplish things that takes film to a 
place that we’ve never been to before.  

CB: So do you think it brings new aesthetic possibilities 
to cinematographers? 

DS: It is completely liberating in terms of the aesthetic 
possibilities that it brings to cinematography. The fact 
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that the academy rewards these kinds of movies gives 
grater and greater value to the visual effects 
department. I think it is kind of a shame that visual 
effects are a little bit taken for granted and a lot and 
abused in the industry. It is almost like it is a 
commodity and the artists of visual effects are under 
valued as artistic contributors to making films.  

CB: And what do you think cinematographers need to know 
about these new techniques? 

DS: I think it is really important to cinematographers to 
understand how they can shoot footage that enables the 
visual effects department. It is one of the economies of 
film that if visual effects spends the first portion of 
their work schedule overcoming difficulties that 
cinematographers has created it makes the job that much 
harder, Whereas if the cinematographer is educated in the 
art and science of visual effect he can give the visual 
effects department a head start in their work and save 
the production a lot of money. Just by shooting things in 
a certain way. And there is an educational process that 
will help the cinematographer accommodate visual effects. 
I would recommend that all cinematographers became 
familiar with the tools that help to enable visual 
effects.  

CB: When you work as a cinematographer, how do you relate 
with the special effects department? 

DS: I usually work had and hand with the special effect 
department, it is completely in the course of my day to 
have a constant conversation with the visual effects 
people that I work with. Because they are going to know 
whether what I’m doing is going to fit as one of the 
pieces of the puzzle that they need and they are going to 
know what kinds of little subtle things are going to make 
it easier for them an enable a better looking and a more 
believable composite world.  

CB: Do you think there is any disadvantage or danger in 
working with VFX? 

DS: No, I don’t think there is any disadvantage in 
working with them. And generally speaking a good colorist 
and a good VFX department just make the cinematography 
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look better. If you can cooperate with them, if you can 
work hand and hand with them and accommodate them in make 
the job of doing the compositing work easier then a 
better product reflects on the cinematographer in a 
positive way.    

CB: What inspired you to write the book (Digital 
Cinematography)? 

DS: Basically, the first thing that inspired me was that 
I looked around and there was no book that you could buy 
that could tell be the kinds of things that I wanted to 
know- And if there is no book that I can buy, there is no 
book that anyone can buy that tells you those things. And 
then, I was approached by a publisher who has seen one of 
my public presentations. And he said to me ‘You are very 
good at explaining these things, have you ever considered 
in writing a book?’ And I said ‘I don`t know let me think 
about it, what is the value in writing a book?’ And he 
explained to me the academic value of writing a book, and 
explained a lot of what it does for your legacy, but he 
also gave me a realistic view that no one is going to get 
rich by writing a book of digital cinematography. So I 
found myself with the choice and I had written so many 
things already …and I could think in so many other things 
to write, that I just decided to commit doing it. It was 
a lot of work, a lot of work...  

CB: Are you going to update the edition? Technologies are 
changing very fast.  

DS: Yes, first I will do an update as a downloadable PDF 
and then, the year after next I will also update with a 
new edition. And in addition to that I’m writing a second 
book on 3D.  

I generally learn this stuff by taking cameras out and 
testing with them, and prepping them and shooting with 
them. And it gave me a huge appreciation on how much 
knowledge it took and how much education at least for me 
personally it took to learn enough about every camera to 
use them capably.   

CB: Does the cinematographer lost part of his control 
over the image? 
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DS: The degree to which you can participate in the look 
of your films and the color and the visual effects, is 
really a measure of your ability to be persuasive as an 
artist and to convince and socialize the notion that you 
need to be the author of the image. So it is much a test 
of your social skills, I think, as it is of your 
photographic abilities.  

CB: Can you think of a movie that is a good example of 
union between the department of cinematography and visual 
effects? 

DS: I think every movie that I ever worked on, to some 
degree or another, has been an union between 
cinematography, visual effects and color correction. It 
is funny the modern notion of doing Digital Intermediate, 
color correction is so embedded in our thought process 
now. You wouldn't dream of making a movie without walkie-
talkies, but if you look back once upon a time they did 
make movies without walkie-talkies.  

 


